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St Neots TTC refurb

Facility development is one of ten interventions Table Tennis England has committed to within its whole sport
plan 2009/13 with the aim of developing the sport and delivering against the Sport England outcomes – grow,
sustain and excel.

Sport England has allocated Table Tennis England a capital sum* to provide partnership funding to support
facility projects aligned to their guidance. The guidance note provides information for potential applicants who
may be seeking financial support from Table Tennis England.

Download the Facilities Guidance Note 2010-13 document here
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